
USS GREGORY DD-802 

NEWSLETTER - JULY 2020 

 

Ahoy Shipmates!! 

This brief newsletter is just to keep in contact with all of you and to let you know a few 
happenings with the Association. 

 First of all, as many of you have already figured out, the Reunion which was postponed from 
last Spring to Fall has once again been put on hold due to the pandemic.  We will get a Reunion 
together again hopefully sometime next year when it is once again safe to travel and gather in 
large groups.   

Sadly, we have lost several shipmates this year.   

  Howard Morgan  April 20, 2020 

  Marvin Dworzak  April 24, 2020  

  William (Bill) Bohn  May 12, 2020 

  Budd Allen Armstrong  June 20, 2020 

Hopefully everyone is having a decent summer in spite of all the "stay at home" and physical 
distancing orders that we've had to endure for the past 4 months!  And hope everyone is 
healthy! 

 Ken Boyer, Secretary 

USS Gregory DD-802 Association 

 


